
 
 

 

 
 

Celebrating 15 Years 
 
In the summer of 2009 over 200 residents attended a community 
meeting and decided to form an organization to represent the 
community’s interest regarding future development in the area.  A 
non-profit association was established, by-laws were adopted, a 
board was formed and a mission and goals were developed. 
  

Our mission is to preserve the rural character and natural assets of the Fisherville area. 
 

Over the years, we have grown and established credibility with elected officials, government agencies 
and community organizations.  FANA works with these groups and many other community members 
to advocate for sustainable development practices and to promote our position of  

Plan First –Then Build. 
 

Ongoing efforts by FANA include: 
• Communicating with local representatives of the Mayor’s Office, Metro Council, Office of 

Planning & Metro Sewer District and the State Legislature, KY Division of Water and KY 
Transportation Cabinet. 

• Advocating for the protection of Floyds Fork creek with the KY Division of Water, MSD, city 
planners, developers and others. 

• Participating in coalitions with similar organizations to strengthen our impact 
• Monitoring development proposals and testifying at metro council and planning commission 

and zoning hearings. 
 

Reflecting on the Past - Looking to the Future 
 

Over 15 years FANA has many achievements; however, our work continues.  Some accomplishments 
include: 

∗ Advocated for code changes to the new Floyds Fork Special Zoning Overlay District 
∗ Participated in the development and adoption of the South Floyds Fork Area Plan  
∗ Commissioned a study to define actions necessary to fulfill the Area Plan 
∗ Participated in amending the Land Development Code to preserve & improve the Tree Canopy 
∗ Drafted language & secured inclusion of a new Conservation Form District in Metro Plan 2040  



 
 

∗ Advocated for amendments to Conservation Subdivisions in the Land Development Code 
∗ Supported Friends of Floyds Fork and Future Fund to secure funding for a 12.5-million-dollar 

US Army Corp of Engineers Rehabilitation Plan for Long Run and Chenoweth Run creeks, part 
of the Floyds Fork watershed.  Two additional sites are proposed for reforestation, one in 
Fisherville at Hwy 155 and a second in Bullitt County. 

∗ Serving on the KY Department of Transportation Community Advisory Board planning for a 
new I-64 interchange and connector roads 

∗ Meeting with KY Division of Water and Metro Sewer District to complete modeling of 
contamination to Floyds Fork creek and to use this data to guide the MSD 5-year plan and 
permitting process 
 

Thank You 
Thank you for your support throughout the years.  As we celebrate our 15-year anniversary we look 
forward to new opportunities.  We hope you will join us as we continue our efforts to preserve the 
natural resources of the Fisherville area, which makes this such a special place to live. 

 
Please Join Us 

FANA is an all-volunteer organization.  With your support we can continue to fulfill our mission and 
represent the community with developers, city planners and government organizations. 
 If you’re not a member – please join today!  It’s only $15 per year. 
 Already a member?  Please make a donation.  Any amount is appreciated. 

 
Visit our website at: www.fishervilleana.org/donate 

 
 

http://www.fishervilleana.org/donate

